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Introduction 

Over the last couple of years this club has struggled to attract much interest. Last year no AGM was 

held and thus no committee elected for the present year. Stephen Ball sent an e-mail to all current 

members of the society asking whether anybody would be interested in reviving the society but no 

answer was received. This year, no member of the society has enquired about reviving the society 

either. 

Club Status 

The club is currently classified as Dormant, although it currently has 40 full members although this 

can be attributed to it not charging any membership fees.  

The club did not start the year with a committee in 2014 and the club was threatened to be closed 

but two members expressed an interest in running the club and filled out a New Club Form as 

requested by the (then) DPCS. However, the club continued to have a poor year in 2015 resulting in 

no election taking place and thus has started 2016 with no committee and no interest from any 

students in running the club. 

Currently the club has £9.00 in its account, and as [Figure 1] shows there has been very little 

financial activity in the club over the previous five years.  

 

Figure 1: Recent financial activity of RCC Linux Users Group 

Proposal 

RCC Linux Users Group shall be dissolved and cease to exist by resolution of the Club, Society & 

Project Board and approval of the Management Group, with the current club funds reallocated to a 

suitable location by agreement of the Club, Society & Project Board. 


